THomas EnGINEERING GROUP

25 W Inoanrown Ro., Ste. 2086

JupiTer. FL 334358

v & F: 568 203-7503
ENGINEERING GROUP F:861.203-772

March 29, 2021

City of Boynton Beach Engineering
100 E. Ocean Ave.,
Boynton Beach, FL 33435

Re: Ocean Breeze East Site Work
Dear Mr, LaFontant,

I am writing this letter to inform you that the work performed under this permit is substantially
complete, and all required inspections have been performed under my supervision. To the best of
our knowledge and belief, the infrastructure was constructed in substantial compliance with the
approved plans and said work was performed in accordance with the guidelines set forth in this
permit. Please note that the ADA parking stalls have been relocated from their original locations on
the approved plans. This field change was necessary to comply with the ADA standards for cross-
slopes and run-slopes. Also, please note that the markings for the stalls on the paved area are a single
line; which does not follow the standards of the City of Boynton Beach, but was approved as such.

I hereby certify to the construction completion of all the components of the site infrastructure for the
above referenced project and that they have been constructed in substantial conformance with the
plans and specifications approved by the City of Boynton Beach. Included with this certification
letter is a complete set of closeout documents. (As-Builts/Densities)
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